
Personnel Committee  April 2024 

 

The Personnel Committee sent Executive Director  evaluations to all Board members, direct report staff and 

the ED.  Evaluations are due April 25. 

 

Feedback is also being solicited from several  community leaders and Center members at this time.   

 

Susan Alberter 


